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this bill is even worse than SB215 and should be strongly opposed. How dare the 

sponsors think it is okay to risk our health and safety so that some big corporation 

can make money on nuclear power? Our well-being is more important than profits for 

some investors. Until there is proper and safe storage for nuclear waste, we should 

not do anything to develop nuclear energy in our beautiful state. 


